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 May 14, 2019 

 

The Parent-Teacher Advisory Committee of Community High School District 99 met at 6:04 p.m. on 

Thursday, May 20, 2020.  Per Executive Order 2020-07, and the Gubernatorial Disaster Proclamation 

Issued by the Governor on March 16, 2020, the meeting was held with all attendees participating 

remotely.  There was no one physically present.   

 

The following were present:  Board Members Mike Davenport and Joanna Vazquez Drexler; Scott 

Wuggazer; Assistant Superintendent for Student Services; Gina Ziccardi, Associate Superintendent for 

Student Learning; and Juli Gniadek, Secretary.   

 

There were 12 attendees.  A list of those attending is attached.    

 

1. INTRODUCTIONS AND PURPOSE OF THE MEETING 

Scott Wuggazer welcomed those in attendance, and invited attendees to introduce themselves.  He 

shared the Parent Teacher Advisory Committee meets every year and the topic changes from year-to-

year.  Mr. Wuggazer reviewed the agenda and thanked everyone for attending. 

 

2. BEHAVIOR INTERVENTION PROCEDURES  

Scott Wuggazer shared what a Behavior Intervention Plan (BIP) is and noted the District is updating its 

Behavior Intervention Plan procedures for students with an IEP.  He stated there are many resources 

from both the Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE) and the United States Department of Education 

being used.   

 

3. CONSOLIDATED DISTRICT PLAN 

Gina Ziccardi stated the Consolidated District Plan is submitted to ISBE every year, following Board of 

Education approval, and encompasses the Title I, II, III, IV and IDEA grants.  Ms. Ziccardi provided a 

summary of the requirements of the Plan, needs identified through the review of data and input by 

various stakeholders, and some of the interventions being used to address those needs.  Ms. Kristee 

Toth, South High Special Education Teacher, and Dr. Karen Taylor, North High Associate Principal, 

provided information on the PATH program, a new intervention for the 2020-2021 school year, which 

students may voluntarily participate in instead of receiving an out-of-school suspension.   

 

4. CLOSING REMARKS 

Mr. Wuggazer thanked the parents and staff for attending and for providing their insights.  He stated he 

will be sending a follow up Google Form so participants may provide additional feedback, if they wish.   

 

5. ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting concluded at 7:11 p.m. 

 

 

       

              Nancy Kupka, President           Juli Gniadek, Secretary 
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Attendees: 

 Karen Taylor – Associate Principal 

 Lisa Bollow – Director of Special Education and Community Member 

 Kristee Toth – South High Special Education Teacher 

 Rekha Murphy – Parent 

 Kim Diddia – Parent 

 Sherilyn Genin – Parent 

 Ashley Jackson – Parent 

 Amanda McDonald – Parent, North High Teacher  

 Tim McDonald – Parent, North High Teacher 

 Don Raineri – Parent 

 Sara Schallmoser – Parent, North High Teacher 

 Angela McAndrews – Parent, North High Teacher 
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